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PAINT THE RAILS PROJECT 
Scenic, sun-lit Saturday morning…with just 
paint, supplies and amp-readied  
Keep Woodland Park Beautiful members who 
love their town and are committed to keeping 
it beautiful! That was the scene of the second 
PAINTING OF THE RAILS in early 
September. The green rail, which leads to the 
pedestrian underpass at Highway 24 near 
Natural Grocers is visible to all eastbound 
travelers through Woodland Park. This marks 
the group's second coat of paint planned to 
hold up until the disheveled railing are 
replaced by the city in the future. The group 
rolled up their sleeves and enjoyed swapping 
stories with City Manager, Darrin Tangeman 
whose 'skin in the game' was not only greatly 
appreciated but the group hopes a new railing 
becomes an item of significant importance on 
the city's radar in the near future. 

 

Keep Woodland Park Beautiful implemented a reward program in 

2016 highlighting area homes and yards that enhance the community 

through landscaping, property management and decorative painting.  

Besides the thanks and recognition on the 

KWPB website and their newsletter  

Foxworth Galbraith partnered with 

KWPB  awarding a 25% discount 

The members agree it is one of the 

more gratifying things they get to do 

in town and as members of the Keep 

Woodland Park Beautiful committee. 

town who recognize the efforts put forth 

in landscaping, street scaping and decor-

ative or maintainance to home exteriors 

are excited to stop by and visit with home 

owners or renters, snap a few photos for 

publicity and award them with a 25% 

coupon from Foxworth Galbrith.  

Well maintained landscaping and 

decorative painting will help spruce 

up a home's community and 

economic value.  

AND  

who doesn't appreciate seeing a 

beautiful property?   

It is a blessing to everyone! 

 

coupon on a purchase of any 

size to further inspire home 

residents to continue im- 

provements and enhance-

ments to their property, 

street scapes and exteriors. 

Committee members about 

As the Indian summer comes 

to a close and the trowels, 

rakes and fertilizers are put 

away for winter, remember to 

make your list now for next 

spring's DO'S & DON'TS to 

embellish your house and yard 

spring and summer months. 

Well maintained 

landscaping and 

decorative painting 

will help spruce up 

a home's community 

and economic value 

on 

A Quarterly Insight into Keeping Woodland Park Beautiful 
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On Location! 

Adopt-A-Spot of my own came around, 

I chose my street, north and south 

Chippewa Trail. I wanted a clever name 

to put on my sign. At first I thought of 

“Edmund Fitzgerald”, but I wasn’t sure 

enough people would get the joke   

 

 

 

and I didn’t want to risk 

some intellectual property 

fight with an elderly Gordon 

Lightfoot anyway. Elton John 

seemed a more universal 

place to land so I'm going 

with "Susy and the Pets"      

 

 

Combining Forces>>> 
>>> 

Downtown  
Mini-Clean-Up 
More than 20 local volunteers arrived early and readied to clean and 

beautify the downtown area on May 24, 2019.  This was a highly 

successful cooporative effort by numerous individuals, including members 

of Keep Woodland Park Beautiful, the Main Street Program, the 

Downtown Development Authority, and the City of Woodland Park. 

Focusing on Woodland Park's 

downtown "Main Street" corridor, 

an energetic group of volunteers 

gathered to deep clean the winter 

weathered  streets and buildings and 

welcome the summer season of 

anticipated tourists and guests to 

Woodland Park. 

 

 

Every time I pass by the 

Adopt-A-Spot ear Mem- 

morial Park on Lake 

Avenue, I smile. “In 

Memory of THE OLD 

DOG” it reads. Most of us 

can relate to that. So 

when the opportunity to  

 
 

 

Good clean fun  

and community 

love unite various 

groups partnering  

to make 

Woodland Park  

look extra 

beautiful this 

summer. 
 

Way to Go 

Troops! 

Pick Your Spot >>> 

A SPOT IS BORN 
By Susy Branham 

 least twice each year. You’ll get 

that personalized sign and your 

own grabber to make the job 

easier. But most of all you’ll feel 

great knowing you are doing your 

part to Keep Woodland Park 

Beautiful! Now, the only question 

is:  

 What will you put on your sign?         

 Perhaps that will make others smile the 

way, "THE OLD DOG" makes me smile - 

I hope so. There are plenty more Adopt-

A-Spots available, it doesn’t cost you 

anything. The only thing the city asks is 

that you cleanup your spot at     

 

 

 

-ADOPT-A-SPOT- 
A P P L I C A T I O N 

 

http://kwpb.info/PDFs/

Adopt-A-Spot-

Agreement.pdf 

http://kwpb.info/PDFs/Adopt-A-Spot-Agreement.pdf
http://kwpb.info/PDFs/Adopt-A-Spot-Agreement.pdf
http://kwpb.info/PDFs/Adopt-A-Spot-Agreement.pdf


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CREW MEMBER'S 
PROFILES 
Every member of Keep Woodland Park Beautiful is IMPORTANT!  

They play a vital role in community awareness, beautification and 

special project coordination to reduce litter, encourage recycling, and 

enrich our community! WE LOVE THEM! 

Sarah Horwood is a resident of one 

of the small Teller County pockets 

within the City of Woodland Park 

borders. She works in the clinical 

monitoring of pharmaceutical trials. 

She moved here with her husband a 

couple of years ago and joined the 

Keep Woodland Park Beautiful 

Committee after becoming interested 

in the goals and objectives of the 

committee. This is an amazing place 

and Sarah would like to help her 

community in any way that she can. 

She wants to participate in initiatives 

that promote the "Reduce, Reuse, 

Recycle" philosophy and promotes 

green initiatives when possible.   

W H Y   J O I N 
KEEP 

WOODLAND PARK 
BEAUTIFUL ?? 

 

KWPB inspires and educates 
people to take action every day 
to improve and beautify their 
community environment.  
Envision a city where every area 
is a clean, green, and beautiful 
place to live. 
Envision a community with little 
tolerance for litter, clutter and the 
negative footprint of trash in our 
global landscape. 
 
KWPB is comprised of local 
volunteers, and the support of 
corporate partners, 
municipalities, elected officials, 
and individuals. 
Our collective actions champion 
environmentally healthy, socially 
connected, and economically 
sound community. 
KWPB continues to bring people 
together to transform public 
spaces into beautiful places. 
 
KWPB continues to expand and 
welcomes new members at any 
time of the year.  
 
You are encouraged to attend 
our public meetings held at 6PM 
the first Monday of each month 
at City Hall. 
 

Signing on the 
dotted line… 

 

N E W  
to the  

C R E W 
 

S A R A H 

H O R W O O D 



  

SUCH A BIG T H A N K   Y O U!! 

This year marks the 17th year Keep 

Woodland Park Beautiful and the 

City of Woodland Park joined with 

20,000 other communities in the 

country’s largest community 

improvement project, The Great 

American Cleanup. 

KWPB would like to thank the more 

than 167 volunteers who 

participated in the 2019 Citywide 

Cleanup at the Ute Pass Cultural 

Center on June 8. Many local 

businesses, church groups, 

organized clubs were represented, 

including: The Greater Woodland 

Park Chamber of Commerce; Impact 

Christian Church; Keller Williams 

Clients’ Choice Realty; Michael 

Harper Real Estate; Newmont 

Mining Corp.; Panther Youth 

Athletics; Pickleball Players Group; 

Rotary Club; Teller Business 

Builders; Teller County Democrats; 

Teller County Hiking Club; Victory 

Life Church; Woodland Park 

Community Church; Woodland 

Park Main Street; Woodland Park 

Middle School; KWPB; and the 

Woodland Park City Council. 

And thank you to Citywide Cleanup 

Sponsers and Donors: City Market,  

 Coffee Cottage, Glad Products 

Co.,KWPB, Niagara Water, 

Safeway, Sam’s Club, Starbucks, 

Teller Waste, Walmart, and the 

City of Woodland Park. A special 

thanks to the City’s Buildings and 

Grounds Crew, led by Steve 

Varner, for their assistance 

throughout the cleanup. 

KWPB works to inspire everyday 

action to improve and beautify the 

community through litter 

prevention programs like the 

Annual City-Wide Cleanup. This 

year 116 bags of trash, numerous 

carpet rolls, and recyclables were 

collected from public areas and 

over 13 miles of road (including 3 

miles of US 24 and one mile of SH 

67). 

Thank you again to all who 

participated, sponsored and 

donated! By continuing to be kind 

and take pride in your community, 

you can                                   

“Keep Woodland Park Beautiful.” 

 

With sincere THANKS  from….  

Keep Woodland Park Beautiful 

The City of Woodland Park 

 

 

coming soon >>> 

CITY-WIDE CLEAN UP  

-2019- 
THANK YOU FOR 

KEEPING WOODLAND PARK BEAUTIFUL 
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